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Parish Notices 
 
Novena to Our Lady of the Sacred Heart: 

From Wednesday 31st August to Thursday, 8th September in the Sacred Heart Church,     

Western Road, Cork.  Theme:  Mary Mother of compassion.  Preached by the MSC Team   

daily at 10.00am and 7.30pm. 

Cork and Ross  -  Catechism of the Catholic Church  -  Adult Studies: 

Commencing Monday, 5th September, 2022 from 7.30pm to 9.00pm at Bru Columbanus,   

Wilton.  Spiritual Director: Fr. Pontianus Jafla. Facilitator: Mairin Ni Shuilleabhain, B.Div. 

Pre-Booking essential. To book call Mairin on 087 7950325.  All are welcome to attend. 

Lumen — Dominican Centre: 

Autumn Term — Registration now open — In person Modules and Online   Modules.  To 

register online visit  www.lumenop.ie. Email: info@lumenop.ie or call (01) 2882075. 

“PUTTING OUT INTO DEEP WATERS” 

(Luke 5:4) 

 

TRANSFORMING PARISHES TOGETHER INTO MISSION - CENTRED 

FAITH COMMUNITIES 

 

Bishop Fintan Gavin, Bishop of Cork and Ross, has published a pastoral letter 

which outlines the context and vision for changes being made this summer. 

 

The pastoral letter entitled “Putting out into Deep  Waters” introduces a new 

model for the relationship between parishes and a new emphasis on teams of 

Priests, Deacons and Lay People ministering  together in families of parishes. 

 

“Families of Parishes” present a real opportunity for much greater lay         

participation in the leadership of parishes and will allow a much greater          

co-ordination in the preparation and the celebration of sacraments. 

 

“Families of Parishes” will give the people of Cork and Ross an opportunity to 

work together, united for mission, enhancing our own strengths collaboratively 

to build up our local Church. 

 

You are encouraged to read the complete Pastoral Letter on the Diocesan   

website : www.corkandross.org. 

 

Printed copies of “Putting Out Into Deep Waters” 

are available in the Church this weekend. Please 

take one home. 


